
Evening Worship  

Connect, Grow 
Serve , Go 

 First 
      Baptist 
           Church 

 
August 29,  2021 

Volume  14  Issue  35 

Dr. Robert Hodson, Senior Pastor 

Steve Livingston, Worship Leader & Family Ministries 

Chris Roth, Youth & Outreach Director 

P.O. Box 426, 1301 E 6th Street - Lamar, MO  64759 

fbclamar.org    417-682-3538 

Sermon Notes 

  

August 29,  2021  

 

Prelude                                                                                                                      
    

Welcome/Announcements                                             Chris Roth                                                 

                                                                                                                             

Call to Worship               2 Timothy 1:7                        Pastor Robb 

 

“Stand In Your Love” 

                                                                                                                             
Invocation Prayer                                                        Gerry Garrett                                       

                                                                  

“Whom Shall I Fear” 

 

Children’s Feature                                                          Pastor Robb     

         (Children ages 3-6 are dismissed to Children’s Church) 

 

“It Is Well With My Soul” 

“Jesus, Firm Foundation” 

 

Offertory Prayer                                                               Tom Main                                      

                                                                                      

Worship Through Giving                                                                                                       

Offertory                     “You Are God Alone”                Praise Team                      

                                 

Message                        “Living Fearlessly”                   Pastor Robb 

Philippians 1:19-26                                                                                                             

(Page 1161 in your Pew Bible)            

 

Response to Message         “Living Hope”                   

 

Closing Prayer                                                              Bill Bowman                                      

 

 

MINISTRY OF PRAYER 

CHURCH FAMILY 

Laurann & Bruce Robertson         Connie Stump 

     Brian Gilbert    Nell Finley     Tim Timmons    

Melanie Bruffett          Rebecca Emery     Charlie Barnes  

                    
        

EXTENDED CHURCH FAMILY 

Trent Morgan, family of Ed & Brenda Onstott    
Tom Buchanan, Rhonda Enochs, Justin Weis, friends of LeeRoy & Anna Voorhees 

 Traci Overman, friend of Kristi Gordon                 

        Brett Simmons, grandson of Shelia Pugh       Becky Howell, friend of Teresa Roberts         

Richard Gloodt, father of Chastity O’Neal      Sondra Reigel, friend of Ralph Stahl  

 Bekah Kinsey & family, Daughter of Rosmarie  & James McMullen 

   Beth Pettibon, friend of Barb & David Thrasher 

Nate Clement, grandson, Cheryl Tally, niece of Ivan & Denzil Voorhees                                                     
Josie Chairez, great niece of Brenda Onstott   

Noraleen Trout, sister of Barbara Robertson  Dr. Bob Marti & wife Barbara, former Pastor 

Melissa Fanning, friend of Jennifer Beem                                                                                

Jessica Querry, sister-in-law of Kerri Beshore                                 

                                                    

MILITARY/1st RESPONDER PERSONNEL 

Brian Jenkins-helicopter pilot in Germany, Grandson of Maxine Francis 

Dylan Hill-Eielson Air Force base, Alaska -son in law of Darin & Jennifer Beem 

Caleb Stevens- USAF Las Vegas , NV, son of Gary & Shelia Stevens 

Richard Jones - Army-Washington, son of Dwayne & Linda Jones 

Brandon Lipe - Chicago, Il. grandson of Noel & Lynn Grigery 

Joey Rossiter  - North Carolina, grandson of Sue Hobson 

Merissa Schmidt - Pentagon, granddaughter of Wanda Reno 

       Mark Jones –Navy- Okinawa, Japan, son of Dwayne & Linda Jones 

Patrick Beetler - Camp LaJeune, NC, son of Sherry Stettler 

Nathan Davis-National Guard, husband of Sarah Davis 

 MISSION OUTREACH  

Pastoral Staff         Lamar’s Unchurched       

Building Committee/ Project        Haiti Mission Trip 

To Know Christ and To Make Him Known 

No Evening Service 



THIS WEEK AT FBC 

 SUNDAY, AUGUST 29 
   8:00 am Instrumental & Audio-Visual Rehearsal                        
   9:00 am Sunday School 
 10:15 am Worship Service  
   1:30 & 6:00 pm  FREE Movie @ Plaza Theater 
 
 MONDAY, AUGUST 30 
     1st Day of FBC’s & 123’s Pre-School 
   
 WEDNESDAY, SEPT 1 
     5:30 pm  BLAST 
     5:30 pm Praise Team  
     6:30 pm Sanctuary Choir 
                    Revelation Bible Study/Prayer 
      7:00 pm  Collision Youth Bible Study 
      7:15 pm  Adoration & Praise Hand bells 
                                                                                                     
 SUNDAY, SEPT 5 
   8:00 am Instrumental & Audio-Visual Rehearsal 
   9:00 am Sunday School 
 10:15 am  Worship Service   
                   Lord’s Supper  

Volunteers for Next Week-Sept.5th 

Kingdom Kids 
   Coordinator:   Rebecca Emery 
         Workers:   Kaitlyn Graves 
                                                                                                                                                                                                         

                            Greeters 
        NE Door :    Gary Stevens 
        NW Door:    Sheila Stevens 
        SW Door:    Terry Moore 
        SE Door :     Barbara Phipps 

 

Connection Center 

Saundra Moore 
 

Audio/Visual 
            Sound:     Chris Roth 
  Lights/Video:     Jeremy Fowler 

 
Children’s Church 

Saundra Moore / Darcy McDonald 
 

 Deacon of the Month 
Bill Bowman / Gerald Swearingen 

Operation Christmas Child Youth 
Packing Party 

Your participation in this ministry is very 
important for it to be successful and will 
allow our youth an opportunity to serve 
through a “hands-on” activity. The Pack-
ing Party will be held in October. 

September items:  stocking hats 
and gloves 

A goal has been set for the youth to pack 
100 shoeboxes and we need 100 of each 
item.  Please bring the items to the 
church and put them in the tubs that will 
be provided.  

Later in the year individuals and families 
will have the opportunity to personally fill 
shoeboxes.  It is our prayer that more 
children will have the joy of receiving a 
gift and an opportunity to hear the Gos-
pel. 

Serving God together, 

Operation Christmas Child at First Baptist 

 ___________________________________________________                     

                          FREE– Christian Movie 

                  “Walking With Herb”  

               Showing @ Plaza Theater.                                   

                   Sponsored by FBC 

                        TODAY                                
         Sun. Aug 29th @  1:30 & 6:00 pm 

Genesis Hand Bells is looking for ringers! If 

you are at least in 5th grade and would like to 

learn to ring the bells, we have a place for you!  

No experience required! Please contact     

Brenda Stewart at 417-214-5445 if you are 

interested.  Tentative plans are to meet on 

Sunday afternoons from 3:30-4:15 beginning 

Sunday, September 12th. 

  Calling All……… 

  PRAYER WARRIORS 

 It is soon going to be 

  That time of year again that we will be in  

  Need of 75-80 people willing to pray for 

   And bless a Lamar school faculty  person 

 monthly from Sept-Mar. Please be in prayer 

  about being a part of this ministry. 

Children/Youth Activities Resuming 
Wed. September 1st 

BLAST @ 5:30pm 

(Children ages K-5th) 

Collision Youth @ 7:00 pm 

(6th-12th) 

  “Don’t Believe Your Eyes”  

Join us for this 7 week Bible Study on  

Finding your worth in Christ. 

 

 

                                                                                                             

 

CHOIR MEMBERS NEEDED!!! 

The presentation will be shared with our church & the 

community the evenings of December 23rd and 24th.  

It is a dramatic Christmas musical that shares that the 

joy and  celebration of Christmas for many  people 

only reminds others of loneliness and pain.  This    

emotion filled story shares a message about the   power 

of God’s enduring love. 

Choir meets each Wednesday at  6:30 p.m.   

                                          We will observe 

                               “The Lord’s Supper” 

                                     Next Sunday, Sept 5th 

              10:15 am. Morning Worship Service 

 Pick up your copy 

     Of New Fall  

    Devotion books  

    & magazines in  

     The Gathering  

              Area. 

FBC’s & 123’s has two students who would 

benefit from scholarships this school year.  

Tuition for the full year is $1170 ($130       

September-May). Monthly or yearly donations 

would be helpful.  If you feel God is leading you 

to help with this ministry, contact the church 

office for more information. 


